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Oregon Voters made our voices heard loud and clear, previously, when we outlawed 

the use of dogs to hunt cougars in a previous election.  It is not the right of the state 

representatives to overturn the will of the Voters.   NO  Do not make this horrendous 

practice legal again in ANY Oregon County. 

Thank you 

Our family of 8 

Richard Lemer 


